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Craig, Sondra

From: Sarah Flietner <sarahflietner@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 1:09 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Large item pick up 2025

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon.    
I was told there is debate regarding large item pick up being changed for 2025.  
For me this has never worked. I get missed and told that I didn't not have my items out on time and end up 
hauling things myself or risk blight tickets.  
It's convenient for me at the end of May and not September.  This allows for spring purging. I would hope we 
could implement it twice a year instead of annually. We pay enough taxes this should be a thing.  
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